
 

 

 
 
No. 308/24 
 
 
13th September 2024 
 
 

TO:  ALL BRANCHES 

 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

POLITICAL FUND BALLOT – RECORDING OF BRANCH BRIEFING 

  

Below is a link to a recording of the Branch briefing we held earlier in the week on the political fund 

ballot. If you were unable to make the Briefing, we would urge you to download this video and 

watch it. A range of issues were covered and you will be able to use the details discussed in 

discussions you will be having with members in the coming days and weeks.  

  

LINK: https://we.tl/t-fBs9Mr6PoI 

 

Any enquiries on the above should be addressed to the General Secretary’s department 

jdunn@cwu.org.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

                        
  
Dave Ward           
General Secretary     
 
 
  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwe.tl%2Ft-fBs9Mr6PoI&data=05%7C02%7Cdlynch%40cwu.org%7Cca5320aa9a5c48da6e6808dcd35757db%7Ccc4c0be39046465d85b01e716fb5a2a2%7C0%7C0%7C638617619310662240%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=plz%2B3bWwcxfdmWlVf%2F9jWxz7jct%2F9oDvZoBnclSVWt0%3D&reserved=0
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